Dear Graduates,

We extend our warmest congratulations on your successful graduation from Vistula University.

Your dedication, hard work, and perseverance have culminated in this significant achievement.
We are honored to have been a part of your academic journey. You have enriched our community
with your unique perspectives and experiences as international students coming over from
more than 100 countries.

I hope that your time at our university has been transformative, both academically and
personally.

We cordially invite you to our graduation ceremony, which will be held on June 14, 2025,
at our main campus. This momentous occasion will celebrate the accomplishments of our
students and the university community as a whole.

The ceremony will feature inspiring speeches from distinguished guests.

We warmly invite you to share this special moment with your family, relatives, and friends,
whose support has been invaluable to your success.

Sincerely,
Prof. Wawrzyniec Konarski

Rector of Vistula University

(\ Vistula University
@ University of global opportunities
VISTULA

@ vistula.edu.pl
UNIVERSITY



